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TKU CAMPUS PHYSICIAN BECOMES THE LUCKY 700,000th VISITOR TO

MUSEUM  
 

Dr.  Tan  Yuan-an,  the  Campus  Physician  of  Sanitation  and  Fitness

Section didn’t see it coming. Right after he walked in the Maritime

Museum on 8/3, he was received with rounds of applauses and showered with

presents. Full of surprises, he was informed that he had just become the

700,000th visitor of the museum since its inauguration in 1990. He was

presented with the ship model of Endeavor, the vessel that took Captain

James Cook to his first long sea journey in 1768 that eventually led him

to the discovery of New Zealand. Dr. Tan didn’t expect this at all when

he chose that fateful moment to walk in the museum which is in fact

situated above his clinic. It was a pure spur of the moment decision that

drove him into the museum as he walked by. Yet, he does not regret his

impulsiveness  since  he  sees  it  as  a  result  of  a  series  of  lucky

coincidences  that  amounted  to  this  dramatic  event.

 

 

 

The visitors before and after him also were presented with presents and

certificates of appreciation. They are Cheng Jhih-wei of the Department of

Aerospace Engineering and Yang Kai-Jhih of the Department of Electrical

Engineering who received ship models, ship/boat-themed coasters, and UBS

discs. Neither of them could believe their luck as they had rarely visited

the museum before then. ( ~Ying-hsueh Hu )
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Tan Yuan-an, the Campus Physician, who has become the 700,000th visitor to the Maritime Museum, is

holding his prize, a 40 cm long, 30 cm tall “Endeavor.”

 




